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Instructions: 

This survey should be completed electronically via Survey Monkey. A link was sent out to the 

nominated contact at each organisation on Wednesday 26th of June.  

If your organisation did not receive the link, please contact info@sem-o.com 

Only one submission should be received from each organisation. The submission should represent 

the view of the organisation. 

Please complete this survey by 5pm on Thursday 4th of July 2019. 
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There are in excess of 70,000 Imbalance Pricing periods between 1st October 2018 and 11th June 

2019 (inclusive) which are subject to manifest errors and therefore require to be repriced (subject to 

materiality), as per Section E.3.8.1  of the Trading and Settlement Code.  

During a group discussion at the Market Operator User Group on 20th June 2019, it was agreed that 

Participants could put forward views on this topic. 

Please complete the following questions to provide SEMO with your Company’s collective view on 

this matter. 

Please note that the results of this survey will not be considered binding. The Trading and 

Settlement Code takes precedence and SEMO will continue to abide by the code in all matters.  

We ask that you complete this survey by 5pm on Thursday 4th of July. 

Kind regards, 

SEMO Operations Team 
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Q1. Is it your organisation’s preference to reprice relevant periods between 1st October 2018 and 

12th June 2019? 

 Yes 

 No 

  Neutral 
 
Q2. Please provide any further comments you have on this matter below: 

 

Q3. Please state which organisation you represent: 

 

Q4. Please confirm that the details you have provided are the views of the organisation listed 

above. Individual views cannot be taken into consideration. 

 I confirm this is the view of the organisation I represent. 

 This is my personal opinion.  

Q5. Please include your name below. 
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Thank you for completing this survey. The results of this survey will be discussed at the next meeting 

of the Market Operator User Group. 

Kind regards, 

SEMO Operations Team 

 

 

 


